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May 14, 1991

PROJECT ACCEPTANCE LETTER

Mr. Douglas Kaye

Albuquerque Underground, Inc.
6313 State Road 47 S.E.
Albuquerque, NM 87105

RE: CIBOLA HIGH SCHOOL, PROJECT NO. 4040.90

Dear Mr. Kaye:

The above referenced project has been completed according to the plans and
specifications. The project consisted of excavation, backfill and compaction
of a retention pond on the east side of Cibola High School. The Contractor
also seeded and fenced the pond area.

The City of Albuquerque accepts the referenced project as a whole and the
contractual correction period began February 8, 1991, The correction period
on this project is for one (1) year.

Sincerely,

RN

rian L. Speicher, P.E.
Chief Construction Engineer
Design/Construction Division
Engineering Group
Public Works Department
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cc: Board of Education
Jim Hicks, Engineering Group, PWD
Denise Wilcox, Engineering Group, PWD
Fred Aguirre, Engineering Group, PWD
Lynda Michelle Devanti, Engineering Group, PWD
Terri Martin, Engineering Group, PWD
Steve Gonzales, Special Assessments
A. N. Gaume, Operations Group, PWD
Sam Hall, Operations Group, PWD
Jim Fink, Operations Group, PWD
Ray Chavez, Engineering Group, PWD
Jon Ertsgaard, Water/Wastewater Group, PWD
Dave Parks, Engineering Group, PWD
Tom Kennerly, Engineering Group, PWD
Josie Gutierrez, New Meter Sales, Finance Group, PWD
Claudia Gallegos, Standby Clerk, Finance, PWD
Richard Zamora, Engineering Group, PWD
f/Project No. 4040.90
f/Readers
f/Warranty:Contract
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